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To My Holy Trinity Family:
I hope you had a wonderful Christmas Day! We are now in the Christmas
Season. The secular world tells us that the Christmas Season is now done. We 
as disciples of Christ have just started however. Let us continue to rejoice and
celebrate the beautiful gift of Christmas. The best way that we can honor Jesus 
is by being a holy disciple of Christ.
2020 ends this week! This year has been a year like we have never seen
before. There have been many struggles and challenges. But we made it! It is
devastating to see so many people sick. It is just as hard to see so many people
out of work. Jesus is the light of the world and came to bring us the peace that 
we need. Although we are dealing with so many issues, we need to rely on our
Catholic Faith. Our prayer life is essential. Jesus alone will give you the 
strength and peace that you need. Be not afraid!
As we enter into 2021 this week, we begin by honoring Our Blessed Virgin
Mary as we celebrate, Mary Mother of God. Please join us for mass either on
12/31 or 1/1. There is no better way to start the New Year than by going to 
mass.
On Thursday 12/31 we will have mass at 4:00pm. At 6:30pm on 12/31 we will
have a Facebook Live Mass from the Church with no in person attendance. On
Friday 1/1 we will have two masses at 9:00am and 10:30am. We hope to see 
you there as we begin as New year together as a parish. May 2021 bring you 
many blessings. Thank you for being such faithful disciples.
Our parish office will be closed on Friday 1/1 for the New Year’s Holiday.
We will close early on 12/31 at 2:30pm. Just a reminder that the 5pm weekday
mass and adoration will return on Monday 1/4. Thank you for adjusting your
schedules during the last few weeks. Msgr. Herres will be gone this Monday-
Friday, keep him in your prayers as he takes some deserved time off.
Happy New Year
Merry Christmas
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount will be announced at a 
later date. Thank you for your generosity and 
continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Keeping children safe when using the internet, 
can be challenging. It is important to establish 
basic guidelines for when your kids can go 
online, what sites they can visit, and whether 
they are allowed to use social media or watch 
videos. For more information on helping 
kids stay safe when using the internet, while 
making their experiences fun and productive, 
visit http://www.missingkids.org/en_US/
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HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.


